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October 8th, 2023 

H.E. António Guterres 
Secretary-General 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 
Dear Secretary-General, 

I am pleased to confirm that Carbon Edge Corporation unequivocally supports the Ten Principles of the 
United Nations Global Compact concerning human rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption. We 
at Carbon Edge Corporation understand the pressing global challenges and the paramount importance 
of these principles in addressing them. 

By way of this letter, I wish to express Carbon Edge Corporation's wholehearted commitment to 
embedding the UN Global Compact and its principles into the core of our company's strategy, culture, 
and day-to-day operations. Further, we are eager to participate in collaborative projects that not only 
advance the UN's broader development objectives but particularly champion the Sustainable 
Development Goals. We pledge to communicate this commitment transparently to our stakeholders and 
the broader public. 

We are acutely aware that a fundamental criterion for active participation in the UN Global Compact is 
the annual submission of a Communication on Progress (CoP). This report delineates a company's 
sustained efforts in championing the Ten Principles. In the spirit of upholding public accountability and 
transparency, Carbon Edge Corporation hereby commits to producing a CoP starting from the calendar 
year subsequent to our induction into the UN Global Compact. We shall continue to do so annually, in 
adherence to the UN Global Compact CoP guidelines. Specifically, our commitment entails: 

The crafting of a statement, distinct from our preliminary commitment letter, endorsed by our chief 
executive. This statement will continually reiterate Carbon Edge Corporation's unwavering support for 
the UN Global Compact while reaffirming our ongoing allegiance to its principles and objectives. 

Diligent completion of the online questionnaire encompassed within the Communication on Progress. 
Through this instrument, Carbon Edge Corporation will transparently disclose the measures we have 
undertaken to integrate the Ten Principles holistically into our business paradigm. Additionally, we will 
elucidate our continuous endeavors to bolster United Nations directives, with a particular focus on the 
Sustainable Development Goals. 

Thank you for spearheading such a pivotal initiative. Carbon Edge Corporation looks forward to actively 
contributing to its mission and championing ethical and sustainable business practices. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Mr Joseph Clavet 
CEO, Carbon Edge Corporation 


